
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
The Town of Wilna Board, at its last monthly meeting on March 11, 2019, voted to impose a late fee for 
any dog licenses that are overdue by 30 days.  The late fee will be $5.00 and will take effect on May 1, 
2019.  Renewal notices are sent out around mid-month to alert dog owners that the licenses will be 
coming due.  The new notices will reflect this change.  Proof of current rabies vaccine will be required if 
expired previous to renewal, and proof of spay/neuter will be required if not already provided. 
 
Dog owners who have not licensed their dogs are urged to do so as soon as possible, in order to avoid 
court imposed fines, etc.  Town of Wilna residents may contact the Town Clerk’s Office weekdays 
between 9 a.m. and 4 p.m. with questions at 315-493-2771 x 1.  The Dog Control Officer is available by 
cell phone at 315-816-6000 to report any problems or place a dog complaint. 


